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26. ANTISOCIAL BEHAVIOUR REDUCTION – RESPONSE TO THE 

RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE COMMUNITY SCRUTINY REVIEW  
 
  The Strategic Director, Housing, Health and Community, submitted a report 

(previously circulated and now appended).  The Board also considered the 
comments of Councillor Pressel, who spoke on behalf of the Community 
Scrutiny Review Group. 

 
  Resolved that the officer responses to the scrutiny review recommendations be 

agreed as set out in the report, noting that: - 
 
(1) the Neighbourhood Renewal Business Manager and the Portfolio Holder 

for Sustainable Environment were working with the Children and Young 
People’s Partnership and Board in respect of children’s services ; 

 
(2) ward members would be kept informed of action on drug houses where 

possible, but that would only be as and when the Police and legislative 
requirements for confidentiality allowed (recommendation 7); 

 
(3) it was recognised that informal and spontaneous local initiatives were 

more likely to encourage maximum use of street sport sites than having a 
rigid schedule of activities (recommendation 11); 

 
(4) pilot schemes for CCTV in shopping parades were operational at Wood 

Farm and Rose Hill (not Barton as stated in the report). 
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